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Docket! No. 030-19267
License No. 45-19806-01

R fing Systems Associates, Inc.
TTN: Mr. R. H. Fisher, President

P. O. Box 2411
Roanoke, VA 24010

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION
(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 45-19806-01)

This refers to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) inspection conducted by
Mr. R. Brown on February 27, 1987, at Roofing Systems Associates, Inc. At the

.| conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed with you and your
staff.;

. The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license
with respect to radiation safety and compliance with NRC regulations and the,

'

conditions of your license. It included selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and direct observations
by the inspector.

The inspection findings indicate that certain activities appeared to violate
NRC requirements. The violations, references to pertinent requirements, and

'

elements to be included in your response are described in the enclosed Notice
of Violation.

Furthermore, as discussed in Mr. E. Wright's telephone conversation with you on
March 18, 1987, these violations are of concern to the NRC, and we strongly
urge that you take prompt corrective action. From your statements to

i

Mr. Wright, we understand that you have already instituted action to correct
'

each of the violations discussed.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and its enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Pubite Document Room.

The responses directed by this letter and its enclosure are not subject to the
clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the

'Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.
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Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us..

. Sincerely,
,

i

J. Philip Stohr, Director
i Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure:
Notice of Violation

| bec w/ encl:
Document Control Desk
Commonwealth of VA
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